
                  

 

 

CCOO Industria and MANGO hereby express our deep concern regarding the events that are 
currently taking place in Myanmar. 

MANGO, which has production in Myanmar, under the provisions of our Bilateral Agreement, 
reaffirms its commitment to promote and respect human rights and labour rights along its supply 
chain, in particular the right to freedom of peaceful assembly, freedom of opinion, and freedom 
of association. 

We recognize the need to focus our attention on the people who work in factories in Myanmar, 
for which we jointly declare that: 

1. We publicly condemn the events that are taking place in Myanmar, since if they continue 
they will have a negative impact on future international relations and on the economy and 
social development of Myanmar. 

2. We will exercise due diligence to ensure respect for the fundamental rights of workers 
and union leaders in the factories that produce for MANGO. 

3. We will work with trade and union partners, globally and locally in Myanmar, to ensure 
that there is no retaliation against any factory worker or union leader for exercising their 
civil or union rights. 

4. We will continue working to defend the full application of freedom of association and 
other fundamental rights in accordance with International Labor Standards and the 
MANGO Code of Conduct. 

We fully ratify this joint commitment. We will continue to monitor developments in Myanmar on 
a daily basis through all possible mechanisms that are operational and applicable, given the 
current exceptional circumstances in the country. We will assess the situation at all times to make 
the most responsible decisions in the short and long term. 

 


